Brighton
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

New Posted Street Sweeping
The Boston Public Works Department is implementing new posted street sweeping programs in Brighton.  Currently, many cars on these streets do not move on the scheduled street sweeping day and the sweeper cannot access the curb area.  This program will allow for more effective mechanical street sweeping resulting in a cleaner environment in your community.
The new streets to be posted with the days and hours are:
Street


                  Limits
                    Days                  Hours
Commonwealth Ave,  St. T. Moore/Lake to Chestnut Hill Ave  Friday      8:00AM-12:00PM
Chestnut Hill Ave (Odd side) Commonwealth to Washington  Friday       8:00AM-12:00PM
 
Chestnut Hill Ave(Even) Commonwealth toWashington    Wednesday     8:00AM-12:00PM

Claymoss Road                Commonwealth to Monastery      Wednesday    8:00AM-12:00PM


   
 



           
 


· The street sweeping program in these neighborhoods will begin during the first week of  April 1, 2014.  The Boston Transportation Department will post the signs on your street prior to that date.  The signs will indicate the days and hours when the parking restrictions will be in effect.  Please note the information on the signs prior to April 1. 
· The odd numbered side of the street will be swept on the 1st & 3rd designated weekday of the month.  The even side will be swept on the 2nd & 4th designated day of the month.

· The program will run from April 1 through November 30 each year. 

· This program will be enforced through parking fines as well as towing of vehicles.  Please comply with the posted regulations. 
· Comprehensive street sweeping information can be found at www.cityofboston.gov/publicworks .  Weather and road conditions will occasionally require cancellation of street sweeping and enforcement.  You can register for posted street sweeping electronic reminders and cancellation info by accessing the No-Tow link at that web site.  Inquiries can also be directed to the Mayor’s 24-Hour Service at 617-635-4500 at any time.
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated as we work to provide a cleaner City.  
